
Apply to be involved with the
Nakusp & District Sports Complex

Usage Committee! 
The purpose of this committee is to
explore ways to increase the use of

the Sports Complex.
If interested, please submit an
application with the following
information: name, address,

contact information, what type of
recreation you can represent, and
why you want to be a part of the

committee. Applications can be emailed to
rec_program@nakusp.com or

dropped off in the Village Office
located at 91 1st Street NW,

addressed “Nakusp & District
Sports Complex Usage

Committee”.  

Applications will be forwarded to
Council for Committee Selection at

the Regular meeting held on 
May 27, 2024.
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